S1rd Novenbor, 1954.

ky dear Henry,

I wne glod to soo tho outcome of all the work you heve been
putting into the guastion of penetic notetion in oerology. It ds
roeally a developwent, io i-h'nnt, of the proposals you made
earlicer in respect of landeteinor's UAF and Tandsteiner and
Levine's i and M. T ses you Leve retained ¢ for the former and
L Tor the Sanger sorun, with A for Lendsteiner and Lavina'a [i
and H.

You have made it «ll soleniidly lossiesl, but at the expensa
of smwoothing off mony of the peculimrities of notation which ore,
in fact, aids to memory. In foet while T believe that you have
aiven & foretaste of en eftiecient notetion for the future, I
doubt whother any rapid change is either to be desired or anmtici-

pated. In the meanwhile, however, good luck to your efforta.

Sincerely yours,

Eve



